
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 

 

Electronic Visit Verification ABN Training Invitation 

Sandata Technologies has modified their Santrax system to automate the 
application of Advanced Beneficiary Notice (ABN) data to the electronic claims 
submitted to DXC Technology.  This enhancement has reduced the level of effort 
necessary to enter ABN data for clients who have Medicare coverage. As a result, 
effective July 1, 2017, Home Health service providers who are mandated to use 
Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) for their Personal Care Assistant (PCA), 
Acquired Brain Injury (ABI) or Connecticut Home Care (CHC) waiver clients will 
have to enter the appropriate Medicare denial/ABN information into the Santrax 
system prior to exporting claims.  Training for the new ABN feature in the 
Santrax system will take place June 7 and June 8, 2017.  Providers may register 
for at least one of the sessions below to learn how to use the new process.  

 

Please Note: There is a limit of registrants to two employees per agency.  

 

Please register as soon as possible to secure a reserved seat for the session.  
There are a limited number of available seats and registration is expected to fill 
up quickly. 

 

Date Time Registration Link 

Wednesday, June 7, 2017 2-4 PM  https://goo.gl/Clihdq 

Thursday, June 8, 2017 11AM – 1 pm https://goo.gl/vwMaeL 

 

For additional information about the ABN requirement in EVV please see bulletin 
2017-31 - Update to ABN Instructions for the EVV Santrax System.  

https://goo.gl/Clihdq
https://goo.gl/vwMaeL

